
       

 

1. Field Hockey sign up will be tomorrow (Wednesday) at nutrition break in Ms. 
Cook's room (room 214). We are still determining if we will have a team so 
please make sure you come see Ms. Cook if you're interested in playing. 

 
2. Today at lunch there will be a meeting outside room 

218 for D&D club. Don’t miss it because we will be assigning a group and 

time.   If you haven’t joined but you want to, come anyway.  
 

3. Are you interested in playing grade 8 girls volleyball? Please come to a sign up 
and quick meeting in Ms Sayers' room (106) at nutrition break today. 
 

4. Those interested in Grade 7 boys volleyball , please meet outside the office 

with Mr. Clay at lunch. 
 

5. Would all Library Helpers come to a short meeting at the start of lunch on 
Wednesday. 

 
6. All Cross Country runners who didn't get a permission slip yesterday, please 

come to a short meeting at nutrition break today to get your permission slips 
and go over some quick but important info. Our first practice will be Monday 
September 23rd after school. 

 
7. Anyone interested in joining in with some yoga today after school in the 

music room. Wear comfortable clothing that you can move in. If you have a 

mat and water bottle you may wish to bring that too. This is open for teachers 
as well as students.  

 
8. This week in music we have Advanced Band on Tuesday, Choir will meet 

Wednesday due to pro D Beginner Band starts Thursday.  
See you there. 7:45 AM sharp. 

 
9. Attention all students interested in Citadel Cares.  There will be a meeting 

today at lunch in Ms.  D'Alfonso's room 107.  Again, that is all those 
interested in Citadel Cares, come to a meeting today in room 107 

 
10. The Terry Fox run is coming soon.  Classes have until Tuesday next week 

to get as many donors as they can to win prizes.  Right now Ms. Cameron & 
Ms. Fenton’s class is in first place with 8 donors followed closely behind by 
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Madame Suchynsky & Ms. Brant.  We have already raised $2300.00 from 59 
supporters.  But we need more donors to get our pajama party. 

 

11. Chess Club starts today after school in the Library.  See you there!  If you 

still want to sign up, please see Mr. MacMaster in Room 101. 


